
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 046/19 
 
 
5th April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE French Speaking Assessments 
 
As you may already know, your son will take his French Speaking Assessment next Tuesday 30th April.  This part of the 

examination will last 20-25 minutes and individual appointment times will be given by Miss Leroux in class. 

 

The speaking component is worth 25% of the final GCSE grade, so it is vital that your son prepares himself well for the 

exam.  The examination consists of a role play, a photo discussion and general conversation covering two of three broad 

themes.  Your son has been given questions on the three themes as a guide and he should choose one of these themes 

for the first part of his conversation.  A second theme will be allocated by the exam board on the day, so all three themes 

need to be learned and practised beforehand. 

May we thank you in advance for supporting your son’s preparation for his GCSE French Speaking Assessment.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss W. Monaghan 
MFL Department 
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